
Loma Linda Subdivision Homeowner’s Association 
Regular Member’s Meeting 

Ross Aragon Community Center 
December 11, 2017 

 
 
 
Directors present:  Mark Douglass, Bill Trimarco, Don Haywood (a quorum is present) 
Members present:  Sharon Jennings, Peggy Beach, Al and Jo Myatt, Donna Grindal, Wen Saunders, Judy 
Estell, Jim Lesch (a quorum is not present) 
 
Mark Douglass called the meeting to order at 6:02 pm. 
 
The proposed 2018 budget, previously submitted, amended, and sent out to the membership by email 
was presented in hard copy to those present; no vote to veto the budget was presented. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:05 pm. 
 
 
 
Sharon Jennings 
Recording Secretary 
 
Approved as recorded July 15, 2018 


